
 

 

 

 

TIMELY NOTIFICATION BULLETIN 

Possible Threat to the Community 

"Your Right to Know" 

September 5, 2012 

 

In compliance with the "Timely Notice" provisions of the federal Jeanne Clery Disclosure of Campus 

Security Policy and Campus Crime Statistics Act of 1998, Campus Security is giving notice of suspicious 

activity in the area 

REPORTED OFFENSE:  

 

Be cognizant of your surroundings and if anything suspicious, please report to HPU security or the 

Honolulu Police Department. On December 4th at approximately 10:30am an unknown male, dark skin 

approximately in his early 20’s wearing a black hooded sweatshirt and grey Basketball pants was seen in 

the Fort Street Mall area and was exposing himself to multiple people passing by and possibly following 

other people. If you see this man please contact 911 and notify police. 

 

Please pass this information on to others in the HPU community who might not be aware of this incident.  

If you have any information that might be helpful in this investigation, contact the University Security by 

Telephone at (808)544-1400 or contact HPD by telephone at (808) 529-3932.  You may also contact HPU 

Security or HPD in person by approaching them on Fort Street Mall. 

 


